
 
 

Terrell County Board Of Education Called Meeting   Minutes July 16, 2012 
 

 
The Terrell County Board of Education met Monday, July 16, 2012 at 7:30 p.m. in the Terrell 
County Governmental Building.  All members and legal counsel were present. 
      
Chairperson Moses called the meeting to order.   
 
The purpose of the called meeting was to accept Superintendent Aaron’s recommendation not to 
renew Alice Carter’s teaching contract.  Patrick Milstap served as hearing officer.  Ms. Carter was 
represented by legal counsel. 
 
After some testimonies, the hearing was adjourned on a motion from Mrs. Davis, seconded by 
Mr. Gardner.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
On a motion from Mr. Chambless, seconded by Mrs. Davis, the board approved employment for 
Jonathan Dyal.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 
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